
We have been learning 
about….
1st November 2019



Ordering number pumpkins to 
10.  could you spot which 
number had disappeared?



PE in the hall!  Well done 
everybody – you were 
amazing!!



How did you feel after you 
had finished your step ups 
and push ups?





Happy birthday David, Christine and 
Willow!



Observational 
drawings of pumpkins 
and pumpkin printing!



Cooking roast 
pumpkin!  Tell 
me about the 
pumpkin.



In the Reception class we are doing an experiment.  We have cut up a 
pumpkin and are leaving it (covered) in the classroom to see what 
happens.  The children wrote about what they thought would happen to 
the pumpkin. 



Please Mr 
Crocodile can we 
cross the 
water……..only if 
you have a 
number…..

Learning to link 
amounts to our 
Numicon. 



What else 
did you 
learn about 
this week?







Just a reminder that PE is on 
Thursday afternoon.  Reception
children need to come into 
school with their PE kit on 
Thursday morning.  They will 
stay in their PE kit all day.  


